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From: Qing Chang
To: Plan Comment Mailbox
Subject: My objction to Planning proposal 3-19, 173-179 Walker Street & 11-15 Hampden Street, North Sydney
Date: Wednesday, 4 November 2020 5:15:34 PM


Dear Planning Panel Secretariat


I am the owner of apartment Miller St, S1903. I have to raise my objection to Planning Proposal 3-19, 173-179
Walker Street
& 11-15 Hampden Street, North Sydney because it does not meet North Sydney LEP requirement, and
overloading local 
traffic condition, overshadowing streets and blocking other buildings view, destory of historic sites. The local
council has
refused it, I hope you can refuse it as well. Thank you very much.


Thanks and Best Regards


From Alex Chang
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